
Bernard Jennings Supports 

18-4541 Small Business Ordinance 

My name is Bernard Jennings, Executive Director of Lawndale Business Renaissance Association 
and Vice Chairman of the 2nd District Economic Development Taskforce. I am writing this 

statement in support of the Small Business Commission Ordinance. My hope is that through 

this ordinance, the newly created commission will improve and enhance Cook County business 
opportunities for small and minority businesses. 


